
       Pre-School Newsletter  

October 08, 2018  

 

Dear Parents 

Asalamu’alaikum  

Reminders: 

- No School this Monday, October 8, 2018. 
 

- Picture Day is on Wednesday October 10, 2018. 

 

- Please have your child’s “Picture day orders in by 
Tuesday October 9, 2018.   
 

 

What is your child learning about this week? 

Math: Learning how to say, write, and count 

numbers 1-10. Children will practice counting 

blocks and other materials in the class.  

 

English: Learning the letter E e how to pronounce 

it, say it, and write it. Students will also learn new 

words such as: egg, elephant, eagle, elbow, and 

eraser. Children will learn a new words each day 



with the letter B b. Students will do fun activities 

with these new words.  

 

Reading: This week in October, the theme will be 

pumpkins, and leafs. So we will be reading a lot of 

books about pumpkins and trees.  

 

Science: Students are learning about health. 

Students will learn about how their stomach 

works, eating healthy, and how to keep clean.  

 

Social Studies: This week we will be learning 

about holidays and events in October and 

throughout the year. 

 

Arabic: Letter Jeem 

Quran: Surat Al Akhlas 

 

 

Have a great weekend!!! If you have any questions 

or concerns. Please contact me. Thank you 

parents for all your support, BarakAllah Feekum 

Jame3aan   

 


